
 

Council Meeting 
 

21 February 2019 
 

Principle of capital investment in infrastructure at Brixham Harbour 
 

That Council note the report that was presented to Harbour Committee on 5 
February 2019 in respect of investment in infrastructure at Brixham Harbour, 
including the Northern Arm, and further note that Harbour Committee unanimously 
supported the proposal. 
 
Council is therefore asked to support the principle of capital investment in 
infrastructure at Brixham Harbour, including the Northern Arm, and instruct the 
Interim Director of Place to prepare a detailed business case including all available 
grant funding opportunities. 
 
Proposed by: Councillor Ellery 
Seconded by: Elected Mayor Oliver 

 

Executive Notice of Motion 


